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ANNOUNCEMENT: 
We are relocating our Ayutthaya and Sriracha branches to Bangkok 
Branch. 
 
1 June 2024 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We wish to inform all our valued clients that RHB Bank branches listed below will be relocated to our 

Bangkok branch in Lumpini effective 1 August 2024. 

 

Province Branches to be relocated New branch Effective Date 

Ayutthaya Ayutthaya Branch 
Bangkok Branch 

87 M.Thai Tower, All Season 

Place, 15th Floor, Wireless Road, 

Lumpini, Bangkok 10330. 

1 August 2024 

Chonburi Sriracha Branch 1 August 2024 

 

If you have an account with RHB Bank at either our Ayutthaya or Sriracha branch(s), please note that you 
must close your account(s) before Wednesday, 31 July 2024.  

 
We encourage you to open a new account at our Bangkok Branch as soon as possible to continue banking 

with us. Failure to do so will result in interrupted banking services as you will not be able to perform 

cash/cheque deposit(s) and withdrawal(s) at our Bangkok branch with your existing Savings and Current 

Account(s) once we close the Ayutthaya and Sriracha branches.   

 

For more information, please refer to the FAQ posted on our corporate website at 

https://www.rhbgroup.com (please select Thailand to access the information).  

 

Should you have any enquiries, please call our Retail Liability Management Department 

at 02-1268616. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused. Thank you. 
 

Regards, 

RHB Bank Berhad, Thailand 
 

  

https://www.rhbgroup.com/

